
DDM Consultants 
22357 Columbia Street 
Dearborn, MI 48124-3431 
313-277-5095 
 
12 July 2013                    VIA USPS 
 
 
 
Mr. Sid Wolinsky 
Director of Litigation 
Disability Rights Advocates 
Fourth Floor 
2001 Center Street 
Berkeley, CA  94704-1204 
 
Re: Noel v New York City Taxi and Limousine Commission, et al. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wolinsky: 
 
Thank you for contacting me regarding the reference.  I believe my experience and expertise could 
be of-assistance. 
 
I am returning to you a signed copy of the retainer letter of 3 July 2013. 
 
Thank you for your recent discussion explaining the source of the funds discussed at the dot-point 
atop page 2.   To ensure that there will not be any later, spur-of-the moment misinterpretations, I am 
compelled to further qualify my agreement to serve the plaintiff in this matter: Any funds received as 
a result of/ as specified by the dot-point atop page 2 of the retainer letter of 3 July 2013 will be 
forwarded in-whole to charity.  My current selection candidates emphasize charities that benefit the 
handicapped; both military and civilian.  My intention, as I stated during our telephone conversation, 
is to provide my services for “expenses only.” 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
 
        Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
        Paul V. Sheridan 
 
Enclosure 


